
From: Winston, David
To: Kolenberg, Steven
Cc: Rosenson, Valerie
Subject: Fw: Final version of presentation to Board of Reps Transportation Committee
Date: Thursday, August 22, 2019 1:52:09 PM

Representative Kolenberg:

Thank you for the invitation to attend tonight's meeting of the Transportation Committee.
I hope I can be of some assistance in your conversation regarding the new parking plan.
You may want to distribute this e-mail chain to your committee as it sheds a little light on a bit
of what has transpired to date.

Sincerely

David Winston
Parks & Recreation Commission
Chairman

From: VIRGINIA B WINSTON <dgardenman@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2019 1:44 PM
To: Winston, David
Subject: Fw: Final version of presentation to Board of Reps Transportation Committee
 
Note to self, forward to Transportation

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: Lombardo, Thomas <TLombardo@StamfordCT.gov>
To: Albano, Laurie <LAlbano@StamfordCT.gov>; Gould, Peter <PGould@StamfordCT.gov>; Murray,
Kevin <KMurray@StamfordCT.gov>; Dave Winston <dgardenman@sbcglobal.net>
Cc: McGrath, Mark <MMcGrath1@StamfordCT.gov>; Fedeli, Frank <FFedeli@StamfordCT.gov>
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2019, 7:21:40 AM EDT
Subject: RE: Final version of presentation to Board of Reps Transportation Committee

Thanks
 

From: Albano, Laurie <LAlbano@StamfordCT.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2019 7:20 AM
To: Lombardo, Thomas <TLombardo@StamfordCT.gov>; Gould, Peter
<PGould@StamfordCT.gov>; Murray, Kevin <KMurray@StamfordCT.gov>; Dave Winston
<dgardenman@sbcglobal.net>
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Cc: McGrath, Mark <MMcGrath1@StamfordCT.gov>; Fedeli, Frank
<FFedeli@StamfordCT.gov>
Subject: Re: Final version of presentation to Board of Reps Transportation Committee
 
See below Tom.
 
 
 
 
 
Laurie Albano 
Supt. of Recreation 
City of Stamford 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
 
-------- Original message --------
From: "Lombardo, Thomas" <TLombardo@StamfordCT.gov>
Date: 8/22/19 7:16 AM (GMT-05:00)
To: "Albano, Laurie" <LAlbano@StamfordCT.gov>, "Gould, Peter" <PGould@StamfordCT.gov>, "Murray,
Kevin" <KMurray@StamfordCT.gov>, Dave Winston <dgardenman@sbcglobal.net>
Cc: "McGrath, Mark" <MMcGrath1@StamfordCT.gov>, "Fedeli, Frank" <FFedeli@StamfordCT.gov>
Subject: RE: Final version of presentation to Board of Reps Transportation Committee
 
Laurie-
 
Were any of the specific points regarding enforcement and the related issues discussed at
that meeting?  - No
Is the meeting referenced considered an internal meeting or one subject to FOI posting? -
No, internal routine staff meeting 
Are minutes kept? - No
Given the time frame noted, is it safe to assume that the Parks & Rec Commission and  the
BofR Parks & Red Committee
have not been involved?  -Assume you mean involved in the revenue meeting?  If so the
answer is no.  At last night's P&R Commission meeting I made them aware of the
information  in my email. 
 
Thanks
Tom
 

From: Albano, Laurie <LAlbano@StamfordCT.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2019 7:04 AM
To: Gould, Peter <PGould@StamfordCT.gov>; Lombardo, Thomas
<TLombardo@StamfordCT.gov>; Murray, Kevin <KMurray@StamfordCT.gov>; Dave
Winston <dgardenman@sbcglobal.net>
Cc: McGrath, Mark <MMcGrath1@StamfordCT.gov>; Fedeli, Frank
<FFedeli@StamfordCT.gov>; Travers, James <JTravers@StamfordCT.gov>
Subject: Re: Final version of presentation to Board of Reps Transportation Committee
 
Peter,
 
In concert with your presentation I wanted to make you aware of some information related
to staff consultation on the proposed LPR enforcement . . .
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On July 30 I set up a revenue enhancement meeting which included myself, Kevin, Frank
Fedeli and Director McGrath to begin discussion with a list of potential fee increases and
revenue enhancement ideas in the Parks, Recreation and Cashiering & Permitting
functions.  One of our collective first suggestions was to propose to increase the non-
resident day fee for beach parks to $50 per day up from its current $25.  As we discussed
this Kevin mentioned the possible new system of enforcement at beach parks.  I suggested
that at our next meeting that we ask Jim Travers to attend and discuss with him the parking
variables that exist and how those would or could be handled within the structure of the
new system. 
 
With Jim in attendance at our next meeting on August 6, I along with Meg Gearhart and
Ken Smith reviewed those variables with Jim at our beach parks/athletic areas and the ice
rink.  Jim stated that for recreational sports and the ice rink that specific codes could be
given out to the teams/patrons when they park in beach park lots with multiple kiosks
strategically placed in the lots.  We also discussed possible exclusion of the "softball
parking lots" at Cummings 1&2 during game times only.  Kevin was not in attendance for
the second meeting.  This was a preliminary discussion focused on athletic/rink permitting.
 
Best,
 

Laurie Albano, CPRP, MS
Superintendent of Recreation
City of Stamford
888 Washington Blvd.
Stamford, CT   06901
(203) 977-4690
www.stamfordrecreation.com
www.tcrink.com
www.brennangolf.com
Facebook Instagram
“Recreation is not a secondary concern for democracy.  It is a primary concern. For the kind of receation
a people make for themselves determines the kind of people they become, and the kind of society they
build.”
 
 
 
From: Gould, Peter 
Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2019 11:51 AM
To: Gould, Peter
Cc: Lombardo, Thomas; Murray, Kevin; Albano, Laurie; Dave Winston
Subject: Presentation to Transportation Committee 8/22/19
 
Greetings.
 
Attached is a late draft of my proposed presentation to the Transportation Committee regarding the
planned changes to Parks & Rec parking policy and enforcement.
 
Comments and suggested edits are welcome.
 
I expect to be packaging this up as a PDF and sending it to Valerie at the end of the day.
 
Thanks in advance for any input.
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Best,
 
Pete
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Laurie Albano 
Supt. of Recreation 
City of Stamford 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone


